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   Future Making for Every Student 

Be Respectful Be Safe Be a Learner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Keysborough Primary School acknowledges that we are on the traditional land of 
the Bunurong people and pays respect to elders past and present.’ 

 
Dear Families, 
 
I’m pleased to introduce myself as a new Acting Assistant Principal at Keysborough Primary 
School. It’s a privilege to be working alongside such a dedicated team and school community, and 
I’m looking forward to supporting our students, staff, and families throughout the year. 
 
It has been a busy and exciting fortnight at our school, filled with wonderful learning 
opportunities and community events. 
 
We recently took part in National Simultaneous Storytime, joining schools across the country in 
celebrating the joy of reading. It was heartwarming to see our students so engaged as we shared 
this special storytelling experience together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Pyjama Day brought plenty of smiles as students and staff came dressed in their favourite 
pyjamas to raise money for a beach volleyball court. Thank you to everyone who participated 
and helped make the day both fun and meaningful. We raised $295! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

We are also fortunate enough to have the Dental Van visit our school, providing many of our students with 
accessible and important dental care right here on school grounds. 
 
And finally, our Foundation students had an unforgettable day on their excursion to Moonlit Sanctuary! They were 
full of wonder as they explored and learned about Australian wildlife. A huge thank you to our staff and parent 
helpers for making the day a success. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Transition Session 

Last week, we welcomed our 2026 Foundation students to our school for their first Transition session. They 
explored the Magical Classroom, listened to a story, and completed a craft activity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support in making our school such a welcoming and inspiring place to learn. 
 

Briony McDonald 
Acting Assistant Principal 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Application/Enrolments open for 2026 
    

Keysborough Primary School is accepting enrolments for Foundation students in 2026.  
 
Foundation enrolments are open now. To ensure your child is enrolled, it is important that an 
enrolment form is completed as soon as possible. Please follow the below link to register and lodge 
the application for your child. 
 
Home (educationapps.vic.gov.au)  
 
If you have any queries regarding enrolment, contact us on 9798 4764. 

Dates to Remember 
 

Friday, 6th June – Student free day.  
No school for students 

Monday, 9th June – Public holiday 
 

Thursday, 12th June Open Day – 2.30 - 4 pm. 
 

Friday, 4th July – Last day of term 2 
School finishes at 2.30 pm. 

 
Monday,21st July – First Day of Term 3 

Wednesday,30th July – Friday, 1st August – Year 4/5 camp 
 
 

 
 
 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstudents.educationapps.vic.gov.au%2Fs%2F&data=05%7C02%7CKausar.Khader%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cc57877ea74354b60a4c108dc83911cc6%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638529906610070930%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NG7QGCOfO35y5eZtZnZiz1cBGgJM6fvQF84Duf3iwD4%3D&reserved=0


 



 
 

 


